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To: Mendocino County Planning Commission

I am a resident of Albion and attended one of the public presentations for the proposed new
fire station facilities. I believe these are necessary for the district to provide state of the art fire
protection and medical services to our changing community. With climate change the threat of
wildfire is increasing with each passing year, even in the coastal zone. We have a duty not
only to protect our property, but to preserve the significant beauty of this area. Therefore I
absolutely agree that this CDP should be approved.

Sincerely,
Victor Simon

32600 Navarro Ridge Road,
Albion, CA
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